
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of December 2

Operations
• VBCRC crews are working on snow 
and ice control this week through 
our winter weather events. VBCRC 
winter weather operations are 
posted on our Facebook page.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous 

• Engineering technicians are 
preparing estimates and bid 
packages for 2025 projects. 

• VBCRC is accepting sealed bids on 
several 2025 projects to be opened 
December 10th. To view the list of bid 
opportunities, please visit 
VBCRC.org/bids

• The VBCRC's budget hearing will be 
held at the Board of County Road 
Commissioners' December 12th 
meeting. 

• A reminder to all Townships that the 
2025 Road Planning Form is due 
December 31st. To schedule a 
meeting or tour, please contact 
Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org or 
269-674-8011 ext. 249.

• Road Commissioners Nelson and 
Burleson and Managing Director 
Witkowski visited Gobles High School 
to deliver pizza to the students who 
paited this year's winning plow from 
our Paint a Plow program. 
Congratualtions Tigers!

Gobles High School Winners 
of 2024 Paint a Plow 

Program with Commissioners 
Burleson and Nelson


